
Advisory No. 064, s. 2023 
November 3, 2023 

In compliance with DepEd Order (DO) No. 8, s. 2013 
this advisory is issued not for endorsement per DO 28, s. 2001, 

but only for the information of DepEd officials, 
personnel/staff, as well as the concerned public. 

(Visit www.deped.gov.ph) 
 

3RD COMMUNICATION RESEARCH INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE 
OF THE UNIVERSITY OF THE PHILIPPINES DILIMAN-DEPARTMENT 

OF COMMUNICATION RESEARCH 
 
 The Department of Communication Research of the University of the 
Philippines Diliman will host the 3rd Communication Research International 
Conference (CRIC) at the UP Diliman College of Mass Communication on November 

17–18, 2023, with the theme, MediAgenda: the mediatization of communication in 
Asia. 
 
 The conference provides a venue to exchange notes on the textures of the 
mediatized spaces in a very diverse Asia. As the Asian region continues to play an 
important role in global affairs, the region also perpetually experiences all scales 
and extents of mediatization in its upheavals, breakthroughs, innovations, 
amusements, and celebrations. Thus, there is a resounding call to share research 
on the possibilities and probabilities of mediatization in the region. 
 
 For this international conference, the CRIC 2023 forms a partnership with the 
following Asian universities: 

1.  Nanyang Technological University, Singapore; 
2.  National Taiwan Normal University, Taiwan; 
3.  National Chengchi University, Taiwan; 
4.  Chulalongkorn University, Thailand; 
5.  Sunway University, Malaysia; 
6.  Universitas Atma Jaya Yogyakarta, Indonesia; 
7.  Universitas Multimedia Nusantara, Indonesia; 
8.  Sekolah Tinggi Ilmu Komunikasi Dan Sekretary Tarakanita, 

 Indonesia; and 
9.  Universitas 17 Agustus 1945 (UNTAG) Surabaya, Indonesia. 

 
For more information, contact Associate Professor Randy Jay C. Solis PhD at 

telephone no. (02) 981-8500 local 2665 or email rcsolis@up.edu.ph or 
ncrc@up.edu.ph. 
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